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2nd October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

As part of our History topic about the Great Fire of London, Year 2 will be taking part in the 

Wren300 workshop, a celebration of the work of Sir Christopher Wren. It will include a visit 

to Pudding Lane and the Monument. The visit will take place on Wednesday 11th October from 

9.15am. We will be travelling on London Underground and returning to school for 3pm.  

Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, please remember no sweets, chocolate or 

nuts and no fizzy/flavoured drinks. Please make sure they bring a suitable jacket in case of 

rain. If your child requires a school packed lunch please indicate on the permission slip below 

and return no later than 9.30am, Wednesday 4th October 2023.  

We will need 3 parent volunteers to join us on this outing. If you are available to help please 

complete the permission slip and let me know.  

Many thanks,  

 

 

Catherine Coate 

Year 2 class teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete the permission slip for your child to attend the Wren300 Pudding Lane visit.  

 

I give permission for my child (insert child’s name)    _____________________________________ to attend 

the Year 2 trip to Wren300 Pudding Lane on Wednesday 11th October.  

 

My child will require a school packed lunch. (please tick) Yes        No   

 

 

I am able to volunteer to help on the trip (please tick)   Yes        No   

 

Signed________________________________     Date_______________________ 
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